
-----Original Message----- 
From: Edward Gorkic   
Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 5:56 PM 
To: dentalboardconsultation <dentalboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au> 
Subject: feedback 
 
This must be some sort of joke! You give us 3 days in which to provide feedback on this issue. 
Either this is already decided or you haven’t given any thought to the logistics of how people might find 
the time to do this.  
It smacks of an institution so remote from its end users that it doesn’t care or its governance processes 
are struggling to live up to its own standards of performance. 
Yours truly Edward Gorkic 
 

 




